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Attendance for last week 
96.6%  

 

Nursery am 

Nursery pm 

Nursery 30 

100% 
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Parents’ Evening  

Attendance for Parents’ Evening this week has been excep-
tionally high. In order for your child to develop, learn and 
grow fruitfully, it is essential that we work together — so 
thank you for working in partnership with us this week.  

If you were unable to meet with your child’s teacher this week for whatever reason, 
we will be in touch to organise a convenient time to arrange a meeting. It would be 
fabulous if the teachers are able to meet each child’s parents.   

Uniform  

Please be reminded that we expect 
all children to wear their school tie 
each day, in line with our Uniform 
Policy. The only exception to this is 
on PE days for our Foundation Stage 
and Key Stage One children. Thank 
you for your cooperation with this.  

Synod  

Pupil Personal  

Thank you so much to those of you who 
have provided us with up-to-date permis-
sion and consent for using videos and 
photographs.  

If you haven’t yet completed this short form, I ask that you do so as 
soon as possible. The form can be found here.  

Word of the Week  

The Word of the Week next week 
will be Youth which will form the 
basis of our acts of collective wor-
ship throughout the week.  

Year Group Mass 

Please note that there will be no Year Group 
Mass next week. Instead, Fr. John has invited 
our Year 1 children to church where he will 
explain how Baptism is celebrated. This links 
with the Year 1 children’s current RE topic. 

As you know, the Catholic Church is currently undertaking consultation in prepara-
tion for the Synod in 2023. Last week, we sent out the first set of questions and 
invited all children to respond to them and return them to school. We have also 
responded to these questions as a whole in school. Once the responses are collat-
ed, they will be shared with the Pastoral Area, with you, and the Diocese so you 
can see what kind of Church and school our children want to belong to. 

The Church also wants to hear from you. As such, there will be two more sets of  
questions sent out to you on Monday. I would really encourage you to respond. 
Please return your completed cards to school by Friday 19th November.  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=8UPU45kt3k2YQ62yIHXQbKIsRN5fgddOhkvQBbBfuGFUQk80OUhNRE82UkZGVEEyR0xDUU1BWDJNSy4u

